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I am vehemently opposed to low intensity camping in residential areas. There are numerous reasons not to adopt
this- most importantly public safety, fire, sanitation, noise, safety for humans and pets, traffic
congestion, deterioration of roads. I could go on and on. Who will enforce rules? No one!
DONOT adopt such a ridiculous idea!
Janice Sullivan
Fort Bragg

Sent from my iPhone
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